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ICI Comment Letter on the SEC's
Proposed Changes to Access and
Management of EDGAR
The Investment Company Institute (ICI) has filed a comment letter on the Securities and
Exchange Commission's (SEC) proposal to make technical changes to the EDGAR system.
The proposal includes requiring electronic filers to authorize and maintain designated
individuals as account administrators and manage their accounts on a dashboard on
EDGAR. While ICI supports modernizing the EDGAR system and strengthening user access
controls, we recommend tailoring the final requirements to account for the extensive
number of existing and newly offered funds and the volume of required periodic Fund filings
compared to operating companies.

Read more in the comment letter.
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